
We strongly protest at relaxation of  import bans on beef from overseas as we do not want to have the 
risk of "mad cow's disease plus we feel that it is deeply important to our country's future that we keep 
the high quarantine standards that Australia has. This is important for the health and economy of the 
country. 
Jan & Garry Doherty  
  


